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WRITTEN QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SP-17-0089 Stewardship Services 
 

ANSWERS ARE IN BLUE 

 
 
 

1. Question: The response states in the Proposed Subcontractors Form on page 6:  

“Do not include additional information relating to subcontractors on this form or as an attachment to this form.” 

Our organization often depends upon subcontractors to broaden our abilities and to perform more robust and 
comprehensive ecological analyses, is there a possibility to include in our replies to the Response Packet our 
subcontractors’ qualifications and experiences for evaluation, or do those not matter?   

 

Answer:  Subcontractors should also meet minimum qualifications as outlined in section 2.4 of the bid solicitation 
document. The only information for evaluation needed is listed in the response packet. 

 


